



Dear Mayor and Council,

February 16, 2018

Please accept this letter of request for use of the City of Grand Forks CRA number, so the Grand Forks Downtown Business Association may apply for a grant to be used toward the Downtown Heritage Sign project.

Response from the business community has far exceeded our goal of forty participants. Additional funding will allow us to complete Phase 2 of the heritage signs and walking tour brochures.

Sincerely,

Lynn Relph
Communications Co-ordinator
Grand Forks Downtown Business Assoc.
250-442-2203